
ARNIES AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWSLETTER
Autumn Term 2015What’s New?

We have a new minion height 
chart in Arnies so we can measure 
the children when they start in Sep-
tember and monitor their growth 
through the year. The children will 
have the opportunity to design the 
new Arnies logo which will be used 
on all the clubs information
 documents and be used for some 
new signage for the clubs doors 
and windows, making it colourful 
and inviting for club members, 
visitors and parents. 

Items Needed!
We could do with a Bird table, 

Bird Feed and Feeders, Bird Boxes,
Dance Music, Sing a along CD’s, Out-
door Games, Skittles or anything else 

you may be getting rid off that we 
could make use of.

Thank you for all your kind words 
and support. See you all soon Sam 

and the Team    .

Welcome Note
Welcome back to Arnies after a busy summer break, I hope
everyone enjoyed their holidays and look forward to hearing
about the exciting, fun things you have been doing. Myself
and the team have been busy preparing for this new term.
Over the summer we have all been working hard to improve 
the facilities by adding new toys to replace the old tired 
ones. Providing fun, exciting games and activities to suit 
all the children’s needs at the club. We would like to 
welcome the new members to our setting and hope 
they enjoy it as much as we do.

What are we doing this Term?
This term is a short one, just 7 weeks, we are going to start off the 
term with a holiday painting competition, that will be erected in the 

foyer of the EI for everyone to see. The themes this term will be 
All About Me, Our Holidays and The Arnies Garden. Also this term 

we will be enjoying some Community Music Sessions with Iori 
(my son) once a week which will include creative music and 
playing different instruments. If the weather is kind to us in 
September we can possibly have picnics on the field and in 

Ashmeadow. Could Parents, Carers/Guardians make sure 
all children have suitable footwear and waterproofs at 

all times.

The team this year will be: Samantha Reynolds,
Hazel Banks, Julia Holroyd, Dot Boughton,

Karen Pringle & Sara Owen.
We are all excited about getting back to Arnies to

have fun and enjoy an exciting range of activities and games.
Please note: Could you let us know if your child will not be

attending Arnies on any day they have a place booked so
we can know who to include on our register.

Half term will be October 26th - 30th October. Contact Numbers
01524 762828 or 07876 306 365

from 3.30pm - 6.00pm

As you will all know 
by now, Jo will no longer
be with us and I want to

thank her for all her hard work
 whilst she was at Arnies.


